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Your union has been involved in further 
consultation around the ETG, Regions and TAFE 
Digital Group 4 restructure. We have been 
pushing particularly hard for due consideration for 
EPROs and SELIOs on temporary contracts who, 
as a result of restructures such as CLEAR, do not 
make the two-year requirement for placement. 

As there is currently no guarantee of placement 
for TAFE Worker Level 2, we have been fighting 
to give those members a chance to match in the 
new structure. 

The CPSU NSW has been advocating for 
members only, and we have some important 
news for you. 

If you are a member, and you’re in an EPRO, 
SELIO or Level 2 position, please join us on a 
very important teleconference on Tuesday  
17 October at 1.30 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teleconference details: 

To join the conference: 

Dial toll-free: 1800 904 677 

Enter this access code: 0111170. 

You may invite your colleagues to attend if they 
first JOIN THE CPSU 
https://membership.psa.asn.au/Register 

Please note, CPSU NSW members are also 
members of the Public Service Association of 
NSW. The PSA is the Associated Body for, and 
resources and manages, the CPSU NSW. 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://membership.psa.asn.au/Register

